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New South Wales – Sydney approved participants 
Sydney City 

Local 
Government 

area 

 
Approved participants 

 
Suburbs 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sydney 

Aboriginal Housing Company Limited 
www.ahc.org.au 

     housing@ahc.org.au 
      (02) 9319 1824 

 
REDFERN 

Bridge Housing Limited 
www.bridgehousing.org.au 

   pathways@bridgehousing.org.au 
   02 8324 0890 

 
GLEBE 

Central Park Students Pty Ltd 
www.iglu.com.au/student-accommodation 

      centralpark@iglu.com.au 
      02 8024 8650 

    

 
CHIPPENDALE 
REDFERN 

City West Housing Pty Ltd 
www.citywesthousing.com.au  

   email via web form 
      02 8584 7500 

EVELEIGH 
ZETLAND 

St George Community Housing Limited 
www.sgch.com.au  
office@sgch.com.au 
 1800 573 370 

 
ULTIMO 

http://www.ahc.org.au/
mailto:housing@ahc.org.au
http://www.bridgehousing.org.au/
mailto:pathways@bridgehousing.org.au
http://www.iglu.com.au/student-accommodation
mailto:centralpark@iglu.com.au
http://www.citywesthousing.com.au/
http://www.sgch.com.au/
mailto:office@sgch.com.au


 

 

Sydney North East 
Local 

Government 
area 

 
Approved participants 

 
Suburbs 

 
North Sydney 

National Housing Group Pty Ltd 
www.nationalhousinggroup.com.au 

   housing@nationalhousinggroup.com.au 
     02 9091 0160 

 
ST LEONARDS 

 
 

Northern 
Beaches 

Australian Affordable Housing Securities Limited 
 www.aahsl.com.au 
 nras@aahsl.com.au 
  1800 940 773 

 
ELANORA HEIGHTS 

National Housing Group Pty Ltd 
www.nationalhousinggroup.com.au 

   housing@nationalhousinggroup.com.au 
   02 9091 0160 

BROOKVALE 
DEE WHY 

 
 

Ryde 

National Housing Group Pty Ltd 
www.nationalhousinggroup.com.au 

   housing@nationalhousinggroup.com.au 
   02 9091 0160 

 
RYDE 

UnitingCare NSW.ACT 
www.uniting.org/ 

   ilu@uniting.org 
   1800 864 846 

 
RYDE 

 
Willoughby 

Australian Affordable Housing Securities Limited 
www.aahsl.com.au  
nras@aahsl.com.au 
   1800 940 773 

 
CASTLECRAG 

http://www.nationalhousinggroup.com.au/
mailto:housing@nationalhousinggroup.com.au
http://www.aahsl.com.au/
mailto:nras@aahsl.com.au
http://www.nationalhousinggroup.com.au/
mailto:housing@nationalhousinggroup.com.au
http://www.nationalhousinggroup.com.au/
mailto:housing@nationalhousinggroup.com.au
http://www.uniting.org/
mailto:ilu@uniting.org
http://www.aahsl.com.au/
mailto:nras@aahsl.com.au


 

Sydney North West 
 

Local 
Government 

area 

 
Approved participants 

 
Suburbs 

 
 
 
      Hornsby 

National Housing Group Pty Ltd 
www.nationalhousinggroup.com.au 

  housing@nationalhousinggroup.com.au 
   02 9091 0160 

 
HORNSBY 

UnitingCare NSW.ACT 
www.uniting.org/ 

   ilu@uniting.org 
   1800 864 846 

 
BEECROFT 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Hills Shire 

Australian Affordable Housing Securities Limited 
    www.aahsl.com.au 
    nras@aahsl.com.au 
    1800 940 773 

BAULKHAM HILLS 
CASTLE HILL 

Link Wentworth Housing Limited 
www.linkwentworth.org.au 
 email via webform 

   02 9412 5111 

 
ROUSE HILL 

National Housing Group Pty Ltd 
www.nationalhousinggroup.com.au 

   housing@nationalhousinggroup.com.au 
   02 9091 0160 

 
BOX HILL 

Questus Funds Management Ltd 
www.questus.com.au/ 

   info@questus.com.au 
    (08) 6184 8000 

 
BAULKHAM HILLS 

The Aspire Housing Group 
www.aspirehousinggroup.com 

   contact@aspirehousinggroup.com 
   07 5414 2413 

 
CASTLE HILL 

 
Sydney South East 

Local 
Government 

area 

 
Approved participants 

 
Suburbs 

 
Georges River 

St George Community Housing Limited 
www.sgch.com.au 
 office@sgch.com.au 
   1800 573 370 

CARSS PARK 
PEAKHURST 

 
 

Sutherland 
Shire 

Evolve Housing Limited 
www.evolvehousing.com.au 

   info@evolvehousing.com.au 
   1800 693 865 

 
CARINGBAH 

St George Community Housing Limited 
www.sgch.com.au 
 office@sgch.com.au 
 1800 573 370 

KIRRAWEE 
MENAI 
MIRANDA 
SUTHERLAND 

http://www.nationalhousinggroup.com.au/
mailto:housing@nationalhousinggroup.com.au
http://www.uniting.org/
mailto:ilu@uniting.org
http://www.aahsl.com.au/
mailto:nras@aahsl.com.au
http://www.linkwentworth.org.au/
http://www.nationalhousinggroup.com.au/
mailto:housing@nationalhousinggroup.com.au
http://www.questus.com.au/
mailto:info@questus.com.au
http://www.aspirehousinggroup.com/
mailto:contact@aspirehousinggroup.com
http://www.sgch.com.au/
mailto:office@sgch.com.au
http://www.evolvehousing.com.au/
mailto:info@evolvehousing.com.au
http://www.sgch.com.au/
mailto:office@sgch.com.au


 

 
 
Sydney South West 

Local 
Government 

area 

 
Approved participants 

 
Suburbs 

 
 

Camden 

Australian Affordable Housing Securities Limited 
   www.aahsl.com.au 
   nras@aahsl.com.au 
   1800 940 773 

CURRANS HILL 
GREGORY HILLS 
MOUNT ANNAN 

National Housing Group Pty Ltd 
www.nationalhousinggroup.com.au 

   housing@nationalhousinggroup.com.au 
   02 9091 0160 

GREGORY HILLS 
SPRING FARM 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Campbelltown 

Argyle Community Housing Ltd 
www.argylehousing.com.au 

   info@argylehousing.com.au 
   02 4861 2753 

 
CAMPBELLTOWN 

Australian Affordable Housing Securities Limited 
    www.aahsl.com.au 
    nras@aahsl.com.au 
   1800 940 773 

BARDIA 
CAMPBELLTOWN 
ROSEMEADOW 

BlueCHP Limited 
www.bluechp.com.au 

   office@bluechp.com.au 
   02 4621 8600 

 
CAMPBELLTOWN 

Hume Community Housing Association Co Ltd 
www.humehousing.com.au 

   affordablehousing@humehousing.com.au 
   1800 004 300 

 
CAMPBELLTOWN 

National Housing Group Pty Ltd 
www.nationalhousinggroup.com.au 

   housing@nationalhousinggroup.com.au 
    02 9091 0160 

 
DENHAM COURT 

Questus Funds Management Ltd 
www.questus.com.au/ 

   info@questus.com.au 
   (08) 6184 8000 

 
MACQUARIE FIELDS 

St George Community Housing Limited 
   www.sgch.com.au 
   office@sgch.com.au 
   1800 573 370 

 
LEUMEAH 

The Aspire Housing Group 
www.aspirehousinggroup.com 

   contact@aspirehousinggroup.com 
    07 5414 2413 

 
ROSEMEADOW 

 
 
 
 

Liverpool 

Australian Affordable Housing Securities Limited 
  www.aahsl.com.au 
  nras@aahsl.com.au 
  1800 940 773 

EDMONDSON PARK 
LIVERPOOL 

Evolve Housing Limited 
www.evolvehousing.com.au 

   info@evolvehousing.com.au 
   1800 693 865 

 
LIVERPOOL 

Hume Community Housing Association Co Ltd 
www.humehousing.com.au 

  affordablehousing@humehousing.com.au 
   1800 004 300 

 
WARWICK FARM 

http://www.aahsl.com.au/
mailto:nras@aahsl.com.au
http://www.nationalhousinggroup.com.au/
mailto:housing@nationalhousinggroup.com.au
http://www.argylehousing.com.au/
mailto:info@argylehousing.com.au
http://www.aahsl.com.au/
mailto:nras@aahsl.com.au
http://www.bluechp.com.au/
mailto:office@bluechp.com.au
http://www.humehousing.com.au/
mailto:affordablehousing@humehousing.com.au
http://www.nationalhousinggroup.com.au/
mailto:housing@nationalhousinggroup.com.au
http://www.questus.com.au/
mailto:info@questus.com.au
http://www.sgch.com.au/
mailto:office@sgch.com.au
http://www.aspirehousinggroup.com/
mailto:contact@aspirehousinggroup.com
http://www.aahsl.com.au/
mailto:nras@aahsl.com.au
http://www.evolvehousing.com.au/
mailto:info@evolvehousing.com.au
http://www.humehousing.com.au/
mailto:affordablehousing@humehousing.com.au


 

Sydney West 
 

Local 
Government 

area 

 
Approved participants 

 
Suburbs 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Blacktown 

Amelie Housing 
www.ameliehousing.org.au 
Admin@amelie.org.au 

    1800 950 575 

BLACKTOWN 
QUAKERS HILL 

Australian Affordable Housing Securities Limited 
  www.aahsl.com.au 
  nras@aahsl.com.au 
  1800 940 773 

BUNGARRIBEE 
PLUMPTON 
ROOTY HILL 
ROPES CROSSING 

BlueCHP Limited 
www.bluechp.com.au 

   office@bluechp.com.au 
    02 4621 8600 

 
ROPES CROSSING 

Bridge Housing Limited 
www.bridgehousing.org.au 
pathways@bridgehousing.org.au 

   02 8324 0890 

 
BUNGARRIBEE 

Link Wentworth Housing Limited 
www.linkwentworth.org.au 
email via webform 

    02 9412 5111 

BLACKETT 
ROPES CROSSING 

Mission Australia Housing Limited 
www.missionaustralia.com.au/housing 
housingenquiries@missionaustralia.com.au 

   1800 269 672 

 
THE PONDS 

National Housing Group Pty Ltd 
www.nationalhousinggroup.com.au 
housing@nationalhousinggroup.com.au 

   02 9091 0160 

QUAKERS HILL 
RIVERSTONE 
ROUSE HILL 

The Trustee for C.K.S.Unit Trust 
  admin@algnsw.com.au 
  0408 481 681 
 

MOUNT DRUITT 

The Aspire Housing Group 
www.aspirehousinggroup.com 
contact@aspirehousinggroup.com 

    07 5414 2413 

 
THE PONDS 

 
 

Blue 
Mountains 

BaptistCare NSW & ACT 
www.baptistcare.org.au 
ask@baptistcare.org.au 

   1300 275 227 

 
SPRINGWOOD 

UnitingCare NSW.ACT 
www.uniting.org/ 
ilu@uniting.org 

    
    1800 864 846 

 
KATOOMBA 

 
Burwood 

Australian Affordable Housing Securities Limited 
  www.aahsl.com.au 
  nras@aahsl.com.au 
  1800 940 773 

 
ENFIELD 

 
 
 
 

Canada Bay 

Australian Affordable Housing Securities Limited 
  www.aahsl.com.au 
  nras@aahsl.com.au 
  1800 940 773 

 
MORTLAKE 

National Housing Group Pty Ltd 
www.nationalhousinggroup.com.au 
housing@nationalhousinggroup.com.au 

   02 9091 0160 

 
RHODES 

Questus Funds Management Ltd 
www.questus.com.au/ 

   info@questus.com.au 
   0861848000 
 

 
MORTLAKE 

http://www.ameliehousing.org.au/
mailto:Admin@amelie.org.au
http://www.aahsl.com.au/
mailto:nras@aahsl.com.au
http://www.bluechp.com.au/
mailto:office@bluechp.com.au
http://www.bridgehousing.org.au/
mailto:pathways@bridgehousing.org.au
http://www.linkwentworth.org.au/
http://www.missionaustralia.com.au/housing
mailto:housingenquiries@missionaustralia.com.au
http://www.nationalhousinggroup.com.au/
mailto:housing@nationalhousinggroup.com.au
mailto:admin@algnsw.com.au
http://www.aspirehousinggroup.com/
mailto:contact@aspirehousinggroup.com
http://www.baptistcare.org.au/
mailto:ask@baptistcare.org.au
http://www.uniting.org/
mailto:ilu@uniting.org
http://www.aahsl.com.au/
mailto:nras@aahsl.com.au
http://www.aahsl.com.au/
mailto:nras@aahsl.com.au
http://www.nationalhousinggroup.com.au/
mailto:housing@nationalhousinggroup.com.au
http://www.questus.com.au/
mailto:info@questus.com.au


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Canterbury- 
Bankstown 

Australian Affordable Housing Securities Limited 
  www.aahsl.com.au 
  nras@aahsl.com.au 
  1800 940 773 

 
CANTERBURY 

Evolve Housing Limited 
www.evolvehousing.com.au 
info@evolvehousing.com.au  

1800 693 865 

BANKSTOWN 
LAKEMBA 
PUNCHBOWL 
YAGOONA 

Hume Community Housing Association Co Ltd 
www.humehousing.com.au 
affordablehousing@humehousing.com.au 

1800 004 300 

 
BANKSTOWN 

Link Wentworth Housing Limited 
www.linkwentworth.org.au 
email via webform 

02 9412 5111 

 
POTTS HILL 

St George Community Housing Limited 
www.sgch.com.au 
office@sgch.com.au 

1800 573 370 

BASS HILL 
CAMPSIE 
PUNCHBOWL 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Cumberland 

Amelie Housing 
www.ameliehousing.org.au 
Admin@amelie.org.au 

1800 950 575 

 
GUILDFORD WEST 

Australian Affordable Housing Securities Limited 
  www.aahsl.com.au 
  nras@aahsl.com.au 
  1800 940 773 

GUILDFORD 
WENTWORTHVILLE 
WESTMEAD 

Evolve Housing Limited 
www.evolvehousing.com.au 
info@evolvehousing.com.au 

1800 693 865 

AUBURN 
GUILDFORD 

 
Hume Community Housing Association Co Ltd 
   www.humehousing.com.au 

affordablehousing@humehousing.com.au 
1800 004 300 

GUILDFORD 
MERRYLANDS 

National Affordable Housing Consortium Ltd 
www.nahc.org.au 
info@nahc.org.au 

07 3169 2500 

 
TOONGABBIE 

National Housing Group Pty Ltd 
www.nationalhousinggroup.com.au 
housing@nationalhousinggroup.com.au 

02 9091 0160 

AUBURN 
MAYS HILL 

Questus Funds Management Ltd 
www.questus.com.au/ 
info@questus.com.au 

      (08) 6184 8000 

 
AUBURN 

 
The Trustee for C.K.S.Unit Trust 
  admin@algnsw.com.au 
  0408 481 681 

GRANVILLE 
GUILDFORD 
MAYS HILL 
WENTWORTHVILLE 

 
       Fairfield 

Hume Community Housing Association Co Ltd 
www.humehousing.com.au   
affordablehousing@humehousing.com.au 

   1800 004 300 

CANLEY HEIGHTS 
FAIRFIELD 
SMITHFIELD 

 

http://www.aahsl.com.au/
mailto:nras@aahsl.com.au
http://www.evolvehousing.com.au/
mailto:info@evolvehousing.com.au
http://www.humehousing.com.au/
mailto:affordablehousing@humehousing.com.au
http://www.linkwentworth.org.au/
http://www.sgch.com.au/
mailto:office@sgch.com.au
http://www.ameliehousing.org.au/
mailto:Admin@amelie.org.au
http://www.aahsl.com.au/
mailto:nras@aahsl.com.au
http://www.evolvehousing.com.au/
mailto:info@evolvehousing.com.au
http://www.humehousing.com.au/
mailto:affordablehousing@humehousing.com.au
http://www.nahc.org.au/
mailto:info@nahc.org.au
http://www.nationalhousinggroup.com.au/
mailto:housing@nationalhousinggroup.com.au
http://www.questus.com.au/
mailto:info@questus.com.au
mailto:admin@algnsw.com.au
http://www.humehousing.com.au/
mailto:affordablehousing@humehousing.com.au


 

 
 

Fairfield 

St George Community Housing Limited 
www.sgch.com.au 
office@sgch.com.au 

   1800 573 370 

 
FAIRFIELD 

The Aspire Housing Group Unit 
www.aspirehousinggroup.com 
contact@aspirehousinggroup.com 

    07 5414 2413 

 
FAIRFIELD 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Inner West 

Amelie Housing 
www.ameliehousing.org.au 
Admin@amelie.org.au 

   1800 950 575 

 
MARRICKVILLE 

Australian Affordable Housing Securities Limited 
  www.aahsl.com.au 
  nras@aahsl.com.au 
  1800 940 773 

 
MARRICKVILLE 

Australian Catholic University Limited 
www.acu.edu.au/ 

 
CAMPERDOWN 

Bridge Housing Limited 
www.bridgehousing.org.au 
pathways@bridgehousing.org.au 

   02 8324 0890 

ASHFIELD 
LEICHARDT 

Evolve Housing Limited 
www.evolvehousing.com.au 
info@evolvehousing.com.au 

 
   1800 693 865 

 
CAMPERDOWN 

Hume Community Housing Association Co Ltd 
www.humehousing.com.au 
affordablehousing@humehousing.com.au 

   1800 004 300 

 
ASHFIELD 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Parramatta 

Amelie Housing 
www.ameliehousing.org.au 
Admin@amelie.org.au 

     1800 950 575 

EPPING 
RYDALMERE 

Australian Affordable Housing Securities Limited 
  www.aahsl.com.au 
  nras@aahsl.com.au 
  1800 940 773 

DUNDAS 
PARRAMATTA 
ROSEHILL 

Bridge Housing Limited 
www.bridgehousing.org.au 
pathways@bridgehousing.org.au 

   02 8324 0890 

 
PARRAMATTA 

Evolve Housing Limited 
www.evolvehousing.com.au 
info@evolvehousing.com.au  

   1800 693 865 

CONSTITUTION HILL 
HARRIS PARK 
PARRAMATTA 
ROSEHILL 

Hume Community Housing Association Co Ltd 
www.humehousing.com.au 
affordablehousing@humehousing.com.au 

   1800 004 300 

HARRIS PARK 
PARRAMATTA 
RYDALMERE 
WENTWORTHVILLE 

National Affordable Housing Consortium Ltd 
www.nahc.org.au 
info@nahc.org.au 
0731692500 

 
ROSEHILL 

 

http://www.sgch.com.au/
mailto:office@sgch.com.au
http://www.aspirehousinggroup.com/
mailto:contact@aspirehousinggroup.com
http://www.ameliehousing.org.au/
mailto:Admin@amelie.org.au
http://www.aahsl.com.au/
mailto:nras@aahsl.com.au
http://www.acu.edu.au/
http://www.bridgehousing.org.au/
mailto:pathways@bridgehousing.org.au
http://www.evolvehousing.com.au/
mailto:info@evolvehousing.com.au
http://www.humehousing.com.au/
mailto:affordablehousing@humehousing.com.au
http://www.ameliehousing.org.au/
mailto:Admin@amelie.org.au
http://www.aahsl.com.au/
mailto:nras@aahsl.com.au
http://www.bridgehousing.org.au/
mailto:pathways@bridgehousing.org.au
http://www.evolvehousing.com.au/
mailto:info@evolvehousing.com.au
http://www.humehousing.com.au/
mailto:affordablehousing@humehousing.com.au
http://www.nahc.org.au/
mailto:info@nahc.org.au


 

 

Parramatta 
The Trustee for C.K.S.Unit Trust 
  admin@algnsw.com.au 
  0408 481 681 

GRANVILLE 
PARRAMATTA 
TOONGABBIE 
WENTWORTHVILLE 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Penrith 

Amelie Housing 
www.ameliehousing.org.au 
Admin@amelie.org.au 

   1800 950 575 

 
ST MARYS 

Australian Affordable Housing Securities Limited 
  www.aahsl.com.au 
  nras@aahsl.com.au 
  1800 940 773 

 
ST MARYS 

BlueCHP Limited 
www.bluechp.com.au 
office@bluechp.com.au 

   02 4621 8600 

 
JORDAN SPRINGS 

 

Evolve Housing Limited 
www.evolvehousing.com.au 
info@evolvehousing.com.au  

   1800 693 865 

GLENMORE PARK 
JORDAN SPRINGS 
KINGSWOOD 
MULGOA 
PENRITH 
WERRINGTON 

Link Wentworth Housing Limited 
www.linkwentworth.org.au 
email via webform 

    02 9412 5111 

PENRITH 
ST MARYS 

Mission Australia Housing Limited 
www.missionaustralia.com.au/housing 
housingenquiries@missionaustralia.com.au 

   1800 269 672 

 
KINGSWOOD 

 
 

National Housing Group Pty Ltd 
www.nationalhousinggroup.com.au 
housing@nationalhousinggroup.com.au 

   02 9091 0160 

CAMBRIDGE PARK 
GLENMORE PARK 
JORDAN SPRINGS 
KINGSWOOD 
OXLEY PARK 
PENRITH 
ST MARYS 

The Aspire Housing Group Unit 
www.aspirehousinggroup.com 
contact@aspirehousinggroup.com 

   07 5414 2413 

 
KINGSWOOD 

 
 

mailto:admin@algnsw.com.au
http://www.ameliehousing.org.au/
mailto:Admin@amelie.org.au
http://www.aahsl.com.au/
mailto:nras@aahsl.com.au
http://www.bluechp.com.au/
mailto:office@bluechp.com.au
http://www.evolvehousing.com.au/
mailto:info@evolvehousing.com.au
http://www.linkwentworth.org.au/
http://www.missionaustralia.com.au/housing
mailto:housingenquiries@missionaustralia.com.au
http://www.nationalhousinggroup.com.au/
mailto:housing@nationalhousinggroup.com.au
http://www.aspirehousinggroup.com/
mailto:contact@aspirehousinggroup.com

